
H.R. 9211, the LIFT AI Act 

“We are proud to support the LIFT AI Act.  Artificial intelligence is impacting every part 

of our society and has great potential to improve education - if we harness it properly 

and responsibly.  The National Science Foundation is ideally suited to provide educators 

and students with a better understanding of how best to employ AI to make our future 

even brighter and this bill is a good first step in that direction.”  

 - James Brown, Executive Director, STEM Education Coalition 

 


